
  

 

Dear Room 1 Parents: 

 

Another Spring Song that we sing:  Spring Flowers  (Twinkle, Twinkle tune) 

Spring flowers, Spring flowers all around, growing up from the ground. 

Daffodils,  Tulips and Hyacinths, too.  Yellow, orange, red, pink, purple and blue. 

Spring flowers, Spring flowers all around, growing up from the ground.  

 

We would like to focus on our classroom work in the months of May and 

June rather than the holiday parties for Mother's Day and Father's Day.  The 

children are developing quickly and have needs for order, concentration, 

exploration, independence and repetition right now.  (And time to make 

you gifts.)  We would like to save these school celebrations for their next 

three years as preschoolers when they are able to understand the cycle of 

time more easily, and can also handle the separation times more happily. 

 

If your child wants to wear open-toed sandals in the classroom please bring 

tennis shoes/closed-toed shoes for the playground.  You can leave a pair of 

shoes at school in your child's cubby and we will be happy to help protect 

all of the toes! 

 

Miss Rose and Miss Julia 
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